
For more information visit: yoursay.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/sharedcycleway
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Woollahra Council 
is building a new 
cycleway that  
will take bicycles  
off New South Head 
Road, providing 
greater safety for 
cyclists and motorists.

Stretching from William 
Street, Double Bay to 
Norwich Road, Rose Bay,  
the 2.4 kilometre cycleway 
will be constructed by 
widening the existing 
footpath to create a shared 
pedestrian and cycle path. 
A separated bi-directional 
cycleway will be built along 
the Rose Bay Promenade.

This project is being 
delivered with funding 
assistance from the 
NSW Government.

Construction will commence 
in mid-March 2021, with 
works on the Promenade 
commencing from June.

When complete the cycleway 
will form part of a critical 
east-west cycling connection, 
improving transport options 
for all and linking several of 
our open recreational spaces, 
including Lyne Park and the 
Rose Bay Promenade.

Separated bi-directional 
cycleway along  
Rose Bay Promenade.
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